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10th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 1 Victorian Day – Wednesday 23rd October 
 
In our topic sessions this term we will be learning about ‘What it was like 150 years ago’ focusing on 
Victorian times and toys from the past.  
 
We will be holding a ‘Victorian day’ in school on Wednesday 23rd October. As part of this day, the 
children will be playing Victorian games, making Victorian food and learning to write on blackboards! 
They will experience a true Victorian school day.  
 
We hope that this will be a fun day for the children and help to bring their learning to life! We would 
really like the children to come dressed in Victorian costumes. 
 
Clothing suggestions: 
For boys –  Dark trousers tucked into long dark socks 
  Collarless shirt (possibly cut off the collar from an old shirt) 
  Black or brown lace-up boots or shoes – no trainers 
 
For girls – Long sleeved high-necked white blouse 
  Dark knee-length skirt – not full length (no trousers) 
  Dark tights or long socks 
  Black or brown lace-up boots or shoes – no trainers 
  Hair in plaits or kept off the face with a hairband  
  No mop caps – these were worn only by servants 
 
 
We look forward to a great ‘Victorian’ experience.  
 
 
 
Mrs G. A. Eckley-Gardner 
KS1 Assistant Headteacher 

 


